
 

  

San Francisco Bay Regional Water Quality Control Board 
 

NOTICE OF OPPORTUNITY TO COMMENT ON 
UPDATE OF WASTE DISCHARGE REQUIREMENTS FOR 

THE SHORELINE LANDFILL IN MOUNTAIN VIEW 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT the San Francisco Bay Regional Water Quality 
Control Board (Water Board) will accept written comments on the Tentative Order for 
Update of Waste Discharge Requirements (WDRs) for the Shoreline Landfill in the city of 
Mountain View. The Order would update the existing WDR Order for the ongoing 
monitoring and maintenance of this closed landfill. 
   
The Tentative Order is available for review at: 
https://www.waterboards.ca.gov/sanfranciscobay/board_decisions/tentative_orders.html 
 
SUBMISSION OF WRITTEN COMMENTS. Persons interested in the Tentative Order 
are encouraged to submit comments electronically. To be considered, comment letters 
must be received by 5:00 pm on September 30, 2020. Submit comments to Vic Pal by 
email at vic.pal@waterboards.ca.gov.  
 
Please use the subject line: “Comment Letter – Shoreline Landfill WDR Update 
Please direct questions about this notice to Vic Pal at (510) 622-2403 or 
vic.pal@waterboards.ca.gov 
Date: September 1, 2020 
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